
 

 

NOTICE TO PROPERTY OWNERS AFFIDAVIT 
 

January 22nd, 2025 

 

RE: NEIGHBORHOOD MEETING 

 Preliminary Development Plan Application 

(The Property located at the NW corner of the intersection of MO 150 Hwy and SW 
Ward Rd) 

 

Dear Mr. Ready: 

 

I, Patrick J. Joyce, certify that I am the Authorized Agent for the property for which the 

application was filed and did mail notices to all persons owning property within 300 feet of the 

subject property. These notices were mailed on the 22nd day of January, 2025. 

 

If more information is needed regarding the neighboring property owner notification, please 

contact me. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Patrick J. Joyce, P.E. 

Sr. Project Manager, Kimley-Horn & Associates 


